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I am a PSE customer and I am very concerned about PSE's 2023 Gas Integrated Resource Plan and its "Preferred
Portfolio," which offers only meager progress in reducing greenhouse gas emissions, using unproven technology
that isn’t available yet. Meanwhile, the company would charge customers $10 billion to pay the Climate
Commitment Act penalties for its enormous emissions. That's more than the company would spend maintaining and
modernizing our energy grid during the next quarter century!

Although PSE claims its plan is the "second lowest cost" option of the alternatives it studied, PSE uses an
accounting trick to defer the costs of reducing emissions until after 2050, placing that burden on the shoulders of our
children and grandchildren. PSE's own analysis shows there is a cost-effective option that is less risky for customers,
better for the environment, and more fair for future generations.

In its plan, PSE rejected viable alternatives that would achieve real emissions reductions, stabilize energy costs, and
avoid unproven technologies.

I strongly agree with the Washington Clean Energy Coalition’s letter, dated May 8, 2023.

Please reject PSE's Gas Integrated Resource Plan. Thank you.

Christina Dubois, Vashon

UG-220242
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